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It’s the last weekend of operations! 
We’ve had an incredible season and we 
are so appreciative for each and every 
one of you. Thank you for choosing to 

share your passion with our 
community.  

 
As we wrap up, we wanted to call out 

some huge resort wins:  

 We have taught more than 
5200 first timers this season 
with 3000 of those from Adult 
Groups alone! 

 Lift operations hit 99.3% 
mechanical uptime this season! 

 Stevens Pass is a finalist for the 
NSAA Marketing Award “Best 
Use of Social Media” category! 

 Our GX scores (as a dept & 
resort) have improved in every 
category – some by a large 
margin! Thank you again for 
making the guest experience 
amazing this year!  

 
Plus, in trainings news, we have 

another person to celebrate. Huge 
congrats to John Gadbois for passing his 
Snowboard Level III Technical Module! 

Sunday April 16th – Last Day of operations 

Monday, April 17th – Employee ski/ride day (Register Here) 

Friday, June 23rd – First Day of Bike Park   

 

 

 

 

Last Chair End of Season – EpicEmployee Access 

KEY DATES: 

Following the end of the season, all our winter seasonal 
employees will be adjusted to an inactive status. This means that 

when you go to EpicEmployee things may look a little different 
soon. You can still access your pay and W2s, as well as anything 
HR related. Of course, if you have any issues, please let us know; 

we are happy to help where we can.  
 

To do so, visit alumni.vailresorts.com 
Username: your employee ID number 

Password: P$wdMMDDYY (six digit birthday) 
 

Did you know: this summer, Kehrs Chair is being upgraded! In 
support of the EpicPromise Foundation, the current lift chairs will 
be auctioned off to the public. Before this happens, you have the 

chance to snag a piece of Stevens Pass history; 20 chairs will be held 
for seasonal employees and sold for a fixed cost of $200. To submit 
your interest, please fill out the following form by 8pm on Monday, 

April 17th. 
 

Employees will be selected at random if the interest exceeds the 
numbers of chairs allotted for employees. If chosen, you will be 

notified on Monday, April 24 and you will be responsible for picking 
up and transporting the chair at a date TBD. 

 
 
 

Employee Kehr’s Chair Sale 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/4277d4275dd64ac0a7b019160a8845da


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/b0d4d1f490bd475d8eb718b679808ccd

